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Dear Parents/carers,          Year 5 Visit to Telford Central Mosque 
   
 
 
 

 

 

 
We have arranged for Year 5 to visit our local Mosque in Wellington to gain an understanding of 
the importance of prayer to the Islamic faith. 
 
The visit will be on Monday 13th February in the afternoon, we will be leaving after lunch at 
1.10pm and will return back to school for the end of the day. 
 
The cost of the visit is £3.50 per child, which  will cover the transport.  
 
Staff will notify you if there are any requirements for this visit in due course. 
                                                         
As the school no longer takes cash payments, your child now has an online account where 
you give consent and make a payment. You will have previously received login details for 
your child’s account. Please ask in the office if you haven’t yet received this. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss Weston & Miss Hill 
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